
 
 

 

 

 

 
          

 
                   Rotary  C lub of  Rock Is land  

R o c k  I s l a n d ,  I l l i n o i s
   Meeting Tuesdays at Noon –  Quad City Botanical  Center  

 
  

   Dr. Heidi Lung   

   Dir. of Museum Studies 

       WIU Quad Cities 

 

Heidi Lung, Ph.D. is Associate Professor and 
Director of Museum Studies.  She earned her 
bachelor of arts degree in art history at 
Lindenwood University and her master of arts 
in history and museums studies and her Ph.D 

in Education from the University of Missouri – St. Louis.  She was Program Director 
and Associate Professor for the University of Iowa Museum Studies program for 
seven years and served four years as President of the Board of Directors of the 
Iowa Museum Association.  She has over 25 years of experience in museum 
education, community outreach, and leadership for museums and organizations, 
including the Saint Louis Art Museum, Challenger Center for Space Science 
Education, the Missouri Historical Society in St. Louis, and the Iowa Museum 
Association.  In June of 2022 she accepted the position of Associate Professor and 
Director, Museum Studies Graduate Program at Western Illinois University-Quad 
Cities.  Dr. Lung began by saying that the first job she had came from answering a 
newspaper job ad seeking applicants for the St. Louis Art Museum.  She said she 
went in not knowing exactly what the job would entail, but found it to be a 
fantastic experience.  She was asked to create an audio tour of the museum the 
visitors could listen to as they walked through the various exhibits.  She wrote 
grants and curriculum for students and teachers who visited the museum.  It was 
 a job she loved and thought she would stay forever until another opportunity came knocking.  We all know of the 
NASA Shuttle “Challenger”, the tragically broke apart 73 seconds into its flight, killing all seven crew members aboard.  
Subsequently in 1986, the families of the crew established the Challenger Center as a way to honor their loved ones 
while keeping their educational mission alive.   A Challenger Learning Center Opened in St. Louis and needed persons 
with professional museum training.  Dr. Lung moved to the Learning Center where she got to design exhibits, lead 
students on simulated space missions to the moon, Mars and other celestial destinations.  She leaned to create exhibit 
label descriptions.  She dressed daily in a NASA flight suit and lead student groups by assigning jobs with specific tasks 
to be completed during the simulation.  The Center had both a control center simulation and a shuttle simulation.  Dr. 
Lung was particularly interested in learning how people learn.  She noted that people who visit museums come to learn, 
but want to pick and choose what they want to learn.  Her next job move was to the University of Iowa who has had a 
Museum Studies program for more than 100 years.  She earned her Doctorate in Education and began teaching others 
the many aspects of museum establishment, management, maintenance, programming, and promotion.  After seven 
years at Iowa she accepted the position at Western Illinois University – Quad Cities with an opportunity to teach 
graduate level students.   She explained that Museum Studies students come from many diverse fields of study.  All 
have a love of learning and museums.  She urges her students to follow their hearts and take risks – just like she did!  
She closed by saying it is a wide open and expanding field with over 35,000 museums in the United States and a major 
shortage of trained museum professionals.  Thank you Dr. Lung for a educational and very interesting presentation! 
 

 

 

 

 

 March - May Calendar 

WEEKLY

Mar 22 - Rotary Rock & Roll 
  Bingo – Holiday inn 
Mar 26 - Jerry Lyphout –  Pres. 
  Modern-Woodmen 
Apr 2 - Aaron Shivers – Oak 
  Street Health 
Apr 5 - Club Social – Pagala’s 
Apr 9 - Laura Kann, Rotary 
  District Foundation 
  Chair 
Apr 16 - Bert Blood  

  Scholarship 
presentation 

Apr 23 - Rotary Awards 
  Luncheon 
Apr 30 - RIHS INNcubator 
  Program Students 
May 7 - TBA 
May 14 - Sarah Leonard – Earl 
  Hanson Principal 
May 21 - Tyler Mitchell – The  
  Project 
May 28 - Ryan Wille, Q.C. 
  Botanical Center 
  Plant Discovery Bus 

        

     Webpage     www.rirotary.com   
          https:/www.facebook.com/RockIslandRotary/

   

 

CHECK US OUT! 

https://www.facebook.com/RockIslandRoary/
https://www.facebook.com/RockIslandRoary/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Club Notes & Announcements! 

 

WELCOME GUESTS –  Today we welcomed just one guest.  Prospective 
member Forest Meyer sponsored by Ruth Lee.  Rock Island Rotary loves to 
welcome guest and visiting Rotarians to our meetings.  We are convinced that 
those that attend a “Number 1 Club” meeting will want to return! 
 

IMPORTANT ROTARY EVENTS COMING UP!  
• ROCK & ROLL BINGO – Rock Island Rotary Rock & Roll Bingo is coming up 

on March 22nd.  You can email Kathy at kathy@wesselspc.com.  You don’t 
need a team and you don’t need a table.  Like any “BINGO” each person plays 
independently.  Don’t miss this fun evening that has become one of our most 
popular fundraisers!   

• DISTRICT CONFERENCE – Our Rotary District Conference will be held in 
Moline at the Stoney Creek Hotel on April 26th & 27th.   There will be great 
speakers, interesting discussions, club displays, entertainment, and District 
awards presented.   Talk to any of our members that attended previous 
Conferences and they will tell you it is an experience well worth your time.   
If you’ve not been to the Stoney Creek Hotel, it is just east of the Vibrant 
Arena and near to Johnny’s Steak House.  

• ROTARY WINE & DINE RAFFLE – Tickets are now available for our 2024 
Wine & Dine Raffle with winners to be drawn, May 28th.   Tickets are just $5 
or five for $20.  There will be five winners, each receiving a $200 gift 
certificate for food and beverage at one of five selected Rock Island and 
Milan establishments.  See Ruth Lee to purchase tickets OR If you will help 
promote and/or sell tickets to your friends and colleagues, Ruth will provide 
returnable tickets on consignment to you and small posters for display..   

 

START COLLECTING FOOD! During the month of April, we will be gathering 
food for World Relief.  They are in need of vegetable oil, rice (jasmine or long-
grain white), and flour (wheat, rice, or cornmeal). Please bring your donation to 
any meeting in April.  This will be our final collection for this Rotary year.  The 
goal for the year is 20 pounds of food per member.  Cindi has been keeping the 
tally and we have a way to go!  Although rice isn’t very heavy, flour and vegetable 
oil can get you caught up fairly quickly.  The challenge is fun, but the need is very 
serious and important. 
 

HAVE ITEMS FOR NEWSLETTER? – Send to, bobdebswanson@att.net.  Our 
newsletter goes via email every Tuesday afternoon.  Items received by 11am 
Tuesday can be included that day.  committee chairmen send advance notice 
of your committee meetings so we can get the word to your members. 

      

                  Rotary  
Club of Rock Island 
 

P.O. Box 4514 
Rock Island, IL 61204 

www.rirotary.com 
 

Officers 
Cindi Gramenz, President 
Sue Rector, 1st Vice Pres. 
John Oliger, 2nd Vice Pres. 
Anne McGlynn, Secretary 
Tom Hammar, Co-Treasurer 
Frank Lambert, Past President 
Bob Swanson, Sgt. at Arms 
 

Board Members 
Rebecca Arnold, Director 
Amber Brummit. Director 
David Hodge, Director 
Ruth Lee, Director 
John Phillips, Director 
Tracy Pugh, Director 
Molly Shattuck, Director/Co-Treas 
Tyla Sherwin-Cole, Director 
 

Program Chair 2023-24 
Rebecca Arnold 

Presenters 
July:  Tom Hammar 
August:  Kai Swanson 
September  Rebecca Arnold 
October:  Holly Sparkman 
November:  Rebecca Arnold 
December:  Bob Swanson 
January:  John Wetzel 
February:  Kai Swanson 
March:  Angela Campbell 
April::  Gary Rowe 
May::  Gary Rowe 
June:  Tom Hammar 

 
 
 

The Object of Rotary 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service 

as a  basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to encourage 

and foster: 
  

FIRST: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for 

service; 
 

SECOND: High ethical standards in business and professions; the 

recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the 

dignifying of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to 

serve society; 
  

THIRD: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s 

personal, business, and community life; 
  

FOURTH: The advancement of international under standing, 

goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of business and 

professional persons united in the ideal of service. 
 

 

 

The Four-Way Test 
(of the things we Think, Say or Do) 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 
2.  Is it FAIR to all concerned? 
3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER 
     FRIENDSHIPS? 
4.  Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 

MARCH ROTARIAN  
BIRTHDAYS 

 

Lonnie Behnke 13th   Jerry Jones              22nd  
Kathy Trone  15th   Mike Lootens                   28th  
Gary Rowe 17th   Avalon Thomas-Roebal  29th  
Danielle Scott 18th   Bill Stengel               31st     
Clarence Darrow   22nd  
 
  
 
 

mailto:kathy@wesselspc.com
mailto:bobdebswanson@att.net
http://www.rirotary.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ROTARY FOUNDATION MINUTE 

The news this week, in an online report by Arnold R. Grahl, highlights the continued effort of TRF to lighten the 
burden of victims of devastating disasters. 

  

A year after the most powerful earthquake in nearly a century devastated parts of Turkey and Syria, Rotary members 
have helped people rebuild with container homes for hundreds of families, hospital equipment, and other essential 
support.  
 

A special Disaster Relief Fund created by The Rotary Foundation, now closed to contributions, raised more than US$2 
million from donors around the world and funded about 60 grants that have allowed Rotary members to provide 
shelter, medical care, and other necessities.  
 

The earthquake on 6 February 2023 killed more than 55,000 people and affected 15 million others across southern 
Turkey and northern Syria. Many clubs and districts have organized humanitarian initiatives guided by Rotarians in 
the affected areas. The three districts in Turkey worked together to implement projects totaling US$10 million.  
 

Immediately after the earthquake, Rotarians in Turkey set up three tent cities to provide temporary shelter for 2,000 
families. The districts have since used US$50,000 Disaster Response Grants coupled with other funds to establish two 
container cities while providing support for a third container city built by the local government in Ankara. Each 
container city includes units from large shipping containers for 110 families equipped with beds, mattresses, air 
conditioning units, water heaters, refrigerators, toilets, a bathtub, and kitchens. The Rotarians also built mobile 
kindergartens and prefabricated schools, a medical clinic, and a laundry facility in or near the container cities. 
 

Refik Kutluer, president of the Rotary Club of Ankara International, says his club arranged for six children whose 
limbs were amputated from injuries suffered in the earthquake to receive prosthetic limbs at hospitals in the United 
States. The treatments were provided at no cost to the families. “All these children have returned home and are again 
able to walk,” Kutluer says. “They continue to express their gratitude to Rotary saying that after the earthquake, they 
felt hopeless, but now they have been restored to life.” The Ankara International club also provided a mobile science 
laboratory and classroom for Ata College, almost completely destroyed by the earthquake. The school lost 26 students, 
two teachers, and two staff members in the quake. Classes are being held in prefabricated buildings. Rotary and 
Rotaract members have also purchased essential equipment for a hospital in Antakya. Using two US$50,000 grants, 
District 2430, Turkey, provided an ultrasound machine that hospital administrators requested as well as equipment to 
perform colonoscopies and endoscopies.   

Rotarian support for the Rotary Foundation made this possible! 
 

We Are Depending on YOU! 
Our Club Meeting on Tuesday, April 23rd has been selected for our annual Awards Luncheon.  For members there is 
no cost and nothing different than attending any other Tuesday Rotary meeting. However, for a half dozen students 
representing Alleman, Rock Island High School, and Augustana College; Fellow Club Members who will receive our 
highest honors; and two special local citizens who will be honored for Community Service and Professional 
Excellence, it will be very special.   
 
You will find our Awards Nomination Form on the final two pages of our newsletter today and for the next several 
weeks will be.  We need your suggestions for people to consider for our Club’s A.T. Peara Award and Luckenbill-
Wray Awards.  We also need your suggestions of people to consider for Outstanding Community Service and 
Professional Excellence Awards.  The more we have to consider the better our selections can be!  We will invite and 
urge local media to be present at the luncheon and will also invite our community award winners to join our 
entourage in the Rock Island Labor Day Parade.  The nomination form is self explanatory and easy to fill out, but the 
more detail you can provide the better for our selection committee. So far the Response has been slow - so please 
take a few minutes and submit your nominations to Sarah Gorham (email sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law) and plan to 
attend the Luncheon. 
 

 

PAGALO’S PIZZERIA 
 

  IT’S PURELY SOCIAL! 
         Sign Up At the Sergeants Table Or  

              Email Ruth Lee at rotarianruth@gmail.com 

Rotarian after work fun & food! 
Friday, April 5th   4:30 – 7:00 Drop-in 

Bring your spouse, prospective member, 
Colleague or Friend!  It’s all Dutch Treat! 

 

 

mailto:sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law
mailto:rotarianruth@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SLIGHT CHANGE IN 2024-25 CLUB OFFICERS 
Tracy Pugh who has served as a Sergeant at Arms Aide for the past several years was nominated and elected 

to serve as Sergeant at Arms for the 2024-25 Rotary year.  Unfortunately, increased duties and travel 

requirements at work making it difficult to attend regularly, led to Tracy’s request to remain as an Aide 

rather than Sergeant at Arms.  Current Sergeant at Arms, Bob Swanson was asked to remain in that position for the 

coming Rotary year and has agreed.  Our Board of directors approved Tracy’s request and the nomination of Bob as 

Sergeant at Arms.  We will ask for a Club vote at next weeks meeting.  .  

CLUB WILL PROVIDE AUCTION BASKET  

FOR DISTRICT CONFERENCE 
A popular fundraising aspect of the upcoming District Conference is a silent auction basket event 

with Clubs in the districted asked to create and donate a basket.  Rock Island Rotary has 

participated each year and will continue that effort at this year’s Conference in April.  Sue Rector 

has volunteer to spearhead creating the basket and came up with the idea of highlighting Rock 

Island with a basket loaded with “Made in Rock Island” and Rock Island related items.  Sue has 

Boetje’s Mustard, but we know there is much more out there.  Anyone who can provide an 

appropriate item for the basket, please get it to Sue as soon as possible.  Anything form a product, 

to an Augustana item, to a toy Rock Island Lines locomotive, (just to give a few ideas) will be 

great!  Time is of the essence so please get your item to Sue or let her know it is coming in the 

next two weeks. 

WELCOME OUR MOST RECENT NEW MEMBER! 
Today past president Angela Campbell had the privilege of inducting James 
Jones as our newest Rock Island Rotarian.  James is the Housing Manager 
for the Rock Island Economic Growth Corporation and serves as the lead 
for GROWTH's homebuyer education, financial literacy, and foreclosure 
prevention counseling activities. He also implements GROWTH's various 
outreach programs.  He will also be the “Corporate Active” Rotary member 
for the Growth Corporation.   
James works individually with clients and regional community members 
towards personal and economic independence and self-sufficiency. James 
has over 12 years’ experience in financial counseling and real estate and is 
certified as a HUD-approved Housing Counselor and Building Competency 
in Housing Counseling and Foreclosure Prevention.  He leads GROWTH’s 
single-family financial education efforts in Illinois,  He has counseled over 300 
low-to-moderate income home buyers in financial education and down payment assistance programs since 
beginning his start date in February 2017.  We are pleased to greet him as a Rock Island Rotarian.  Please 
greet and welcome James when you see him. 

Bill Stengel Honors Grand daughter with a Paul Harris Award 
 

Club Foundation Chair Sue Rector today recognized Bill Stengel for honoring 
another member of his family as a Paul Harris Fellow.  Bill joined our club in 
2008 and is himself a Paul Harris Fellow and today chose to honor his grand-
daughter, Brynne Stengel, by naming her a Paul Harris Fellow. The honor was 
available in recognition of Bill’s generous donations to the Rotary 
International Foundation.  He has previously honored his grandson Dylan 
Stengel with a Paul Harris Fellow award. A Rotarian may earn Paul Harris 
Fellow honors for each $1000 contributed to the Foundation.  Our club assists 
members with a $400 match when the member personal donations reach $600.  
Members such as Bill have earned multiple Paul Harris honors and after 
receiving their own Paul Harris Fellow award can direct future awards to 
recognize any others them might wish to honor.  Congratulations to Bill! 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

FINES & HAPPY/SAD DOLLARS 
V.P. John Oliger was greeted with the usual chorus of “Boos” and “Catcalls” as he stepped to the rostrum to level 
fines on club members.  He began with a fine on himself for needing to leave early today.  Then in a surprise move 
of charity he announced there would be no more fines and asked for Happy/Sad dollars.  Jim Moran rose to the 
occasion with a $5 Happy contribution in honor of his daughter opening a new place of business in Bettendorf called 
Glow Haven offer the finest in facials and beauty treatment and care.  John Wetzel had an “Eat Crow” sad dollar 
for Iowa men’s basketball losing to Illinois for the 3rd time this season!  Gary Rowe answered with a happy dollar 
for serving up the crow for John and celebrating Illinois winning the Big 10 Tournament.  Bud Phillis added his 
own happy dollar celebrating the Illini victory.  New member James Jones had a happy dollar announcing that the 
Growth Corporation has a program with funds available to pay up to a full year in delinquent back rental payments 
for area citizens and provide counseling and education to help those served to avoid similar problems in the future.  
Amber Wood had a happy dollar celebrating today, the first day of Spring, and also to point out fliers on our tables 
with information and registration forms for the upcoming SAL Community Services Golf Outing. All Rotarians are 
invited to participate.  Kai Swanson had a happy and proud dollar in honor of his wife Jenni Swanson being 
recognized by the Quad City Business Journal as one of the “Most Influential Women in the Quad Cities”.  Kai said 
he's been award of that for years!  Heather Ballou had a happy dollar noting that spring means the start of field trip 
season and Heather and the Botanical Center are gearing up for a big year of student tours and educational programs.  
Heather is the Director of Education for the Center.  Howard Beck, who was warmly welcomed back after an 
extended absence offered $5 happy dollars for being back and for all the fines he probably missed when absent. It 
was great to have him back with us!  Thanks to everyone who joined today’s fun and for your generosity! 
 
 
    

FOUNDATION RAFFLE 

 

Today our Foundation Raffle offered a 50/50 Cash Drawing and TWO bottles of 

fine chardonnay wine.  Sue Rector handled the drawing with Ernie Beane pulling 

the winning tickets.  The first one drawn was held by Frank Lambert who took the 

cash.  The second ticket drawn was held by today’s presiding officer, Bud Phillis 

and he had his pick of one of the wines.  The last ticket drawn giving the winner the 

final coveted wine was held by Amber Wood. Thanks to everyone who played! 

Proceeds from our weekly raffle go to support the Rotary International Foundation.      

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR THE  
MARY FISLAR SCHOLARSHIP COMMITTEE 

 
Dick Fislar and Marcy Bell have provided the funds to establish a Rotary Mary Fislar Memorial Scholarship.  
A criterion for the scholarship has been prepared and the intent is to award the first scholarship at the end 
of the current school year. 
 
Yesterday our Board of Directors approved the establishment of a Mary Fislar Scholarship Committee.  
President Cindi Gramenz will initially lead this committee.  The committee’s primary function will be to 
review scholarship applicants’ credentials, academic records, service history, make the selection of the 
scholarship recipient, and to participate in the planning of an appropriate presentation ceremony. 
 
If interested please see Cindi as soon as possible!  See her in person or email cgramenz15@gmail.com. 
. .    

 

ROTARY WINE & DINE RAFFLE 

TICKETS ARE AVAILABLE NOW! 

 

See Ruth Lee or Gary Rowe to purchase tickets and/or to obtain tickets to sell.  

You may return unsold tickets.  Small window posters are also available for your place of business. 

Tickets are just $5 or five for $20.   

 

Five lucky winners will receive a $200 Gift Certificate to one of five outstanding local food and beverage 

establishments including: The Rock Island Ale House, Circa21 Dinner Playhouse, Huckleberry’s Italian 

Restaurant, The Old Oaks Winery, and Pagalo’s Pizzeria & Gelato Café. 

mailto:cgramenz15@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HERE’S HOPING TO HAVE A ROTARY EXCHANGE 
SON OR DAUGHTER! 

Rock Island Rotary has a long-standing tradition of hosting a Rotary Youth Exchange Student every year.  
High School aged students from all over the world would be with us for an entire school year, living with 
a host family for 3 to 4 months, then moving to a second host family, and finally to a third as a way to 
ensure the broadest possible experience in American culture for the visiting student.  The exchange 
students alternate annually between attending Alleman Catholic High School and Rock Island High 
School.  They also attend each of our weekly meetings and near the end of their year present a program 
to the club regarding both their experience with us and treating us to a look into their homeland, culture, 
schools, and family.  Unfortunately, the pandemic put the entire Rotary Internation Student Exchange on 
hold and students that were in the United States, including our own Exchange Son were called home.  Last 
year the Exchange program was restarted on a limited basis, and we did not get a student.  This past week 
our Board of Directors voted to reaffirm our commitment to the Exchange program and authorized Jeff 
Dismer, our Exchange Committee Chairman to submit the paperwork required to request an inbound 
student for next school year which will start in August.   Today Jeff reported that the papers are submitted, 
and we now need to line up volunteer host families.  Many in our club have hosted and all will verify that 
it is an incredible experience.  If you have an interest in learning more about hosting, please contact Jeff 
and he will be happy to provide detailed information.  Jeff stressed that there is no guarantee we will get 
a student since restarting the program internationally is in the infant stages, but we need to be prepared! 
Keep your Rotary Fingers Crossed!! 

TODAY WAS FOUNDATION TUESDAY 
Our foundation chair, Sue Rector, reported that at a recent District 6420 Foundation Committee meeting 
District Foundation Chair Laura Kann, who will present our program on April 9th, explained that the 
donations we make to the Rotary International Foundation are held for 3 years by Rotary International.  At 
the end of the 3 years 50% of the funds donated from our used for International Rotary programs such as 
Global Grants.  The other 50% is returned to our District where the funds are used for District Grants.  Our 
Club has received a district grant each year for many years and has used the money for numerous 
community projects.  It is important for all of us to realized that we only get District Grants because of our 
contributions  to Rotary International. Sue also reported that our District is partnering with a Rotary District 
in California in a Global Grant which will provide Flea/Tick collars for dogs in an area where a major 
infestation of the parasites has occurred.      

  
 Thanks a lot Sue!  We’ll all sleep well tonight! 

NOMINATIONS NEEDED FOR ROTARY AWARDS 

 

Please take a few minutes and carefully examine the final two pages of today’s newsletter. 
Those pages contain the nomination form for the 2024 Rotary Awards to be presented on 
April 23rd to a local citizen for Outstanding Community Service, and to a citizen for 
Excellence in their chosen Profession or Endeavor.  We also will be honoring two of our 
club members through the Luckenbill-Wray Award and the A.T. Peara Service Above Self 
Award.  The first award recognizes outstanding contributions to Rock Island Rotary during 
the past Rotary year.  The Second is a one-time award recognizing a member for a lifetime 
of faithfully exhibiting the Ideals and Principles of Rotary. 
 

We can only make the best selections if we get your help by nominating those that you 
believe are deserving of the awards.  Please, take a few minutes, fill out the form and 
submit your nominations. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What: Rock Island Rotary Club - Rock n’ Roll Bingo 

Fundraiser $20/2 cards OR $125 for table of 8,  

50/50 raffle, raffle baskets, cash bar, bring your own 

snacks! 

 

When: Friday, March 22nd, 2024 at 6pm, doors open at 

5:15pm 

 

Where: Holiday Inn, downtown Rock Island  

 

Why: This fundraiser supports our Club’s commitment 

to QC Youth Programs and Community Non-Profits and 

Projects 

Purchase cards/tables below OR pay at the door!  Let us 

know you’re coming by emailing Kathy at 

kathy@wesselspc.com 

 

                                                             
 

Table of 8 – two cards each    Single player – two cards 

Come On Rotarians! 

----- 

Rock & Roll Bingo is 

this Friday night.   

So far we have just 12 

tables (we need 20!) 

and only 6 of the 12 are 

Rotarians! 

Call or email Kathy 

and JOIN US NOW! 

kathy@wesselspc.com 

309-794-9406 

mailto:kathy@wesselspc.com
mailto:kathy@wesselspc.com


2024 Rotary District Conference In Our Own 

BACKYARD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ROCK ISLAND ROTARY WILL REIMBURSE 
YOUR REGISTRATION FEE! 
Online Registration Will Be Available Soon  



ROCK ISLAND ROTARY CLUB 
2024 AWARDS NOMINATION 

 
Rock Island Rotary’s annual Awards Luncheon is scheduled for Tuesday, April 23rd.  The Awards Committee seeks 

nomination for the following awards: 

 

1. Excellence: Recognizes distinction or superiority in a field of endeavor.  This can be for a single 

accomplishment or for achieving ahigh standards of achievement or performance over a sustained period. 

2. Community Service: Recognizes individuals or organizations who have worked effectively for the betterment 

of our community. 

3. The Luckenbill-Wray Award: Recognizes a current Rock Island Rotarian for outstanding service and 

dedication to our club over the past year. 

4. A. T. Peara Award for Service Above Self:  Recognized the Rock Island Rotary member who has exhibited 

the dedicated service and faithful commitment to the ideals of Rotary that were personified by A.T. Peara, for 

whom the award is named. 
 

The first two awards are open to any individual or organization that has demonstrated excellence or worked for the 

betterment of the Rock Island community.  The Excellence Award applies to all lines of work and to all ages. 
 

The Luckenbill-Wray and A.T. Peara awards are limited to current members of Rock Island Rotary.  The A.T. Peara 

Award is a one-time, life-time recognition.  Previous winners are not eligible.. See the list on the back of this form. 
 

To ensure that our committee has adequate time to evaluate, consider, make the selections, and have awards prepared, 

and arrange to have the recipients present, the deadline for nominations is 11am, Tuesday, April 2nd.  Submit nominations 

to Sarah Gorham at sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law.   Winners will be selected immediately after our April 2nd Club meeting!. 
 

Please consider making one or more nominations using the lower portion of this form.  Additional copies are available if 

you need them, or feel free to print your own.  We greatly 

appreciate your participation and assistance. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

NOMINEE NAME:        Your Name:        

Please indicate the Award you believe your nominee should be considered for: 
 

          EXCELLENCE AWARD               COMMUNITY SERVICE               LUCKENBILL-WRAY               A.T. PEARA AWARD 

 

Reasons in support of your Nomination: 

               

               

               

               

               

                

                

               

               

                

                

               

               

               

mailto:sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law


INSTRUCTIONS FOR ROTARY AWARD NOMINATION SUBMISSION 

 

1. All current members may be considered for the Luckenbill-Wray Award 

 

      2. 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Current members who can be considered for the A.T. Peara Award:

Rebecca Arnold 
Heather Ballou 
Howard Beck  
Lonnie Behnke  
Marcy Bell  
Amber Brummit 
Kenda Burrows  
Kimberly Calhoun 
Angela Campbell 
Hannah Carr 
Clarence Darrow 
Amanda De La Cruz  
Rick Devinney  
Patrick Doherty 
Rick Emery 
Trista Foster 
Peter Galbraith 
Julie Gelaude 
Linda Golden  
Sarah Gorham 
Cindi Gramenz  
Bill Groh  
Jennifer Hirsch 
Brett Hitchcock 
Dave Hodge 
Lindsey Honert

Doug Hultquist 
Randy Hurt 
Carlos Jimenez 
Mariah Johnson 
James Jones 
Jerry Jones 
Pam Jones  
Beth Kauzlarich 
Kevin Koski 
Kristia LeShoure  
Kathy Lelonek 
Kate Mapes 
Miranda Marshall  
Ann McIntyre 
Dan McNeil 
Thais Meredith 
Christine Murdock 
Jim Nordquist 
Mike Oberhaus 
John Oliger 
Jen Osing  
David Parker 
Frank Perez 
Bruce Peterson 
Justin Peterson  
Monta Ponsetto

Mark Poulos 
Tracy Pugh  
Yolanda Grandberry-Pugh 
Sue Rector  
Jeremy Richard 
Jeff Rose 
Kathy Ruggeberg 
Danielle Scott 
Tyla Sherwin-Cole  
John Slover 
Tia Steele 
Bill Stengel 
Arron Sutherland 
Kai Swanson  
Andrea Talentino 
Avalon Thomas-Roebal 
Todd Thompson 
Mike Thoms 
Tammy Weikert 
Pete Wessels 
Eric Westphall 
Jeff Whitaker 
Ryan Wille 
Erin Williams 
Amber Wood 

 

 

4. Copy and fill out the nomination form on the previous page.  Feel free to nominate 

more than one person for an award if you feel they are worthy.  Also please consider 

submitting nominees for each of the awards.  As Rotarians we seek to honor those 

who serve and can only do that if all of us participate in providing quality nominees.   

 

Give your completed nomination forms to Sarah Gorham in person at a meeting, by 

email at sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law, or mail or drop them off at her office: Stengel, 

Bailey & Robertson 1617 – 2nd Avenue, Suite 200, Rock Island, IL 61201.    

 

 

The following Club members are previous A.T. Peara Award Recipients and are not eligible for that award. 

 Tricia Barron 2015 Mark Mayeski 2020 Gary Rowe 2000   

 Carrie Crossen 2020 Anne McGlynn 2013 Molly Shattuck 2021 

 Jeff Dismer 2010 Jim Moran 2022 Holly Sparkman 2012 

 Tom Hammar 2004 Steve Morenz 2018 Bob Swanson 2014  

 Frank Lambert 2002 John Phillips 2019 Kathy Trone 2023 

 Ruth Lee 2009 Bud Phillis 1991 John Wetzel 2011  

       

  

 

mailto:sgorham@sbrlawfirm.law

